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RELATIONSHIPS AND SEX EDUCATION

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope this letter finds you and your families are safe and well.

In Class 4, during the Summer term, we usually talk to children about changes in their bodies and the emotional changes that they will encounter as they grow. This is part of our PSHE curriculum, and our policy for Relationships and Sex Education.

Due to current circumstances, this is not something we are able to offer as part of home-learning. 
For the pupils in school, we will be using a new resource this year that is recommended by North Yorkshire called ‘Busy Bodies’. 

I want to reassure you that the same programme will be repeated next year, as normal practice in a mixed age class so there is no need for you to feel under any pressure to deliver any of this content, yourselves at home.

But, if your child is currently in Year 6 and learning from home; or if, as a Year 5 parent, you feel that this information cannot wait until July 2021 then we have provided the links for the content that we will be delivering in school.     https://www.healthpromotion.ie/health/inner/busy_bodies 

We would never expect you to follow the teaching methods and plans that we cover in school, but we would like to offer you access to the Busy Bodies films as they are a really good resource when approaching this often sensitive area with children. 

There are separate films for each area alongside a booklet entitled Busy Bodies Booklet (which can be accessed online through the link above) which is aimed at children and their parents. All the films use the same cartoon characters. There are no real-life photos or pictures. It is important that all children see the films for all genders not just their own. This understanding of what is happening to their peers helps to develop a respect and enables more open discussions later in life within their own relationships. 

There are 5 films that we will be watching: 

· What happens in puberty? 

· How boy’s bodies grow and develop during puberty. For all genders to watch 

· How girls’ bodies grow and develop, including menstruation. For all genders to watch 

· How babies are made (Y6 ONLY) Please note that, it refers to Ireland’s age of consent as being 17 whereas, in England, it is 16. 

· Enjoying growing up. This refers to the importance of looking after your physical and mental wellbeing.
If you choose to access the films as part of your home-learning, we would encourage you to watch all the films prior to the children seeing them so you are aware of the content, the language used and can pre-empt any questions that your child may ask.

If you would like to discuss anything, or if any questions arise from yourself or your children that you would like to talk through with us, please do not hesitate to contact me through the school telephone number or class email and I will do my best to support you. 

Yours sincerely,

Lauren Chandler




Judi Jackson

Year 5/6 teacher




Headteacher
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